115/2020 State.co.us Executive Branch Mall - RE: GCC Energy Bond Rider for Review

STATE OF

COLORADO Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us>

RE: GCC Energy Bond Rider for Review
Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com> Wed, Jan 15, 2020 at 1:55 PM
To: "Binns - DNR, Janet" <janet.binns@state.co.us>, Vance Sarah <svance@gcc.com>

Hi Janet,

Please extend the decision date for MR-50 to January 17, 2020.

Thank you,

Tom Bird

From: Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us>
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 2:53 PM

To: Vance Sarah <svance@gcc.com>

Cc: Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com>

Subject: Re: GCC Energy Bond Rider for Review

HI Sarah,

The proposed decision date is today. Would you all want to request an extension of
decision date to allow GCC to submit the corrected bond rider?

Thank you

Janet Binns
Environmental Protection Specialist Il

Coal Regulatory Program
P 303.866.3567 ext 8107 | F 303.832.8106

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

janet.binns@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us
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